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Wednesday 17th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you and your families in good health and high spirits.  As we start another exciting term 

at Brampton Primary School (BPS), we would like to take a moment to emphasise the importance of school 

uniform and seek your continued support in ensuring that your child is in the appropriate attire each day. 

School uniform plays a crucial role in fostering a sense of community, pride, and discipline among our pupils.  

Beyond the aesthetic appeal, uniforms contribute to a positive learning environment by promoting a sense of 

equality and reducing distractions.  They also instil a sense of responsibility and routine in our young learners, 

preparing them for future endeavours. 

Wearing the BPS school uniform helps to reflect our shared commitment to academic excellence and personal 

development.  It reduces socio-economic distinctions and allows pupils to focus on their studies without 

unnecessary external pressures.  Moreover, it encourages a sense of belonging and unity among our diverse 

pupil body. 

We kindly request cooperation in ensuring your child arrives at school each day dressed in the correct school 

uniform.  This includes the proper school colours, appropriate shoes and minimal jewellery (any items deemed 

a health and safety risk will need to be removed), as stipulated in the uniform policy on our website: School 

Uniform – Brampton Primary School.  By adhering to these guidelines, children collectively contribute to 

maintaining a positive and respectful atmosphere within our school community. 

From the start of this term onwards, we will be challenging any pupils not in the correct school uniform.  Staff 

will be reminding children daily about the expectations, while helping to ensure that any barriers to the correct 

clothing are overcome.  On the rare occasion the required change does not occur, reminder letters will be sent 

home.  

We understand that unforeseen circumstances may arise, and in such cases, we appreciate your communication 

to discuss any temporary deviations from the uniform policy.  You can contact the school via email 

(info@brampton.newham.sch.uk), phone (0208 472 0830) or by speaking to a senior leader in the playground 

before or after school.  Limited spare uniform is available from the school, and we will always try to support 

families who are struggling.  

Please also ensure children refrain from bringing in their own personal stationery or pencil cases.  The school 

provides all required equipment.  We do ask that children bring in a plain water bottle (roughly 750ml) and place 

their names on any personal items, e.g., lunch boxes, water bottles, jumpers, etc.  

Fashion Stop (138 High St N, London E6 2HT) will soon be stocking new BPS backpacks, which we encourage 

children to use.  There are different versions available depending on the height and age of the child.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in providing the best possible learning environment for our 

pupils.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding the school uniform, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Paven Kettory 

Headteacher 
Please use Google Translate, if you would like to read this letter in another language: 

https://support.google.com/chrome/answer/173424?hl=en&co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop 
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